# **SMS PTSA Newsletter**

January 2017

## In this PTSA News Learn About:

Join us for "How to Keep Your Teenager Talking" **Join SMS PTSA** Shoparoo – Put Your Receipts to Work **Box Tops Spirit Wear Sales** Volunteer to serve on the PTSA Board **Teacher Appreciation** 



Shoparoo is the first app that makes school fundraising fun, easy, and completely free. No cutting labels, selling door-to-door, or time-consuming coordinating.

Shoparoo

Last school year, schools nationwide earned over \$800,000 just by taking pictures of their receipts with Shoparool We hope you join in, and we look forward to helping you and Smithfield Middle earn more than ever before!

Fundraising with Shoperoo couldn't be easier - just take pictures of your receipts with the ago, and well of herest. No matter where you shop or what you buy, your receipt will earn rewards for Smithfield Middel

Your receipts from any type of grosery store (super centers, convenience stores, dollar stores, pet supply stores, drug stores, etc.) earn Roo Points (cash donations) for Smithfield Middle.

Your receipts from any type of restaurant, calé, and non-grocery retailer (clothing stores, home improvement stores, electronic stores, etc.) earn your school entries into ou monthly \$1,000 sweepstakes and our annual sweepstakes of up to \$15,000!

### We collect

## **Box Tops**

all year long. Please have vour student turn them in to the main office.

# Please Join us!

Tuesday, February 7, Smithfield Middle School's PTSA will host a valuable, informative evening on Ways to Keep Communication Open with Your Teenager. Plan to join us @6:30 PM in the cafeteria as we hear from SMS's own Student Assistance Counselor, Boyd Shannon.



Activity Night for the spring semester is

April 21, 2017

If you would like
to help with our upcoming
teacher appreciation days,
please email
Smsptavolunteer@yahoo.com

Spirit Wear Thank you for supporting SMS and the PTSA programs by purchasing Spirit Wear! This is our only fundraiser and we greatly appreciate your continued support.

We still have hoodies in sizes Youth Large, Adult Small and Adult X-Large.

We will continue to sell those on a first come, first served bases until they are gone. We also have a limited number of short and long sleeved shirts, visor, caps and Bling shirts. Please contact Julie Nguyen at <a href="mailto:juliewnguyen@charter.net">juliewnguyen@charter.net</a> for further details on sizes and inventory.

Are you interested in serving on our SMS PTSA Board next year?

Please send your information to smsptavolunteer@yahoo.com